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Please consider our rural homes and the incredibly large annual expenses 

associated with the maintainence of our water supply and our septic systems. We 

pay to maintain them, install them, and engineer them. We do not expect the state to 

do that for us, and therefore have no representation for this potential "tax" on our 

water systems. Please remain 'Hands Off" when considering this extreme proposal.... 


